

Administrative Staff

Administrator

Betty McCurdy, RN, NHA

Administrative Assistant

Sue Wallace

Activity Director

Diane Purvis

Admissions Coordinator

Anna Rhinewalt, LPN

Chaplain

Brother Tal Vardaman

Dietary Manager

Angel Aitken

Director of Nursing

Teresa Busby, RN, BSN

Environmental Services Supervisor

Lynn Burkes

Maintenance Director

Farrell Madison

Marketing

Jessica Herrod

Medical Records Director

Amber Tatum, LPN

Office Manager

Melissa Prestage

Receptionist

Gayla Lang

Social Services Director

Jordan Mitchell, LMSW

Transitional Care Unit

- **❖** Short Term Rehabilitation
- **Out Patient Rehab**
- Physical, Occupational & Speech Therapy
- **Complex Wound Management**
- ***** (Including wound vacs)
- **Private and Semi-Private Rooms**

To Qualify: (Patient must have)

- **❖** 3 Night Hospital Stay
- **Skilled Diagnosis**
- Medicare Part A,
 Private Insurance or
 Private Pay (We do no



Private Plans (We do not accept Medicare Advantage Plans)

'Tis the season....



FLU season that is!

Flu season is here! In efforts to try to prevent the spread of the flu and other colds throughout our facility we have set up hand sanitizing stations at all entrances/exits. We ask that you stop and use them EVERY time you enter and exit the building. Our residents thank you!



Prevent the Spread!

- Stay at home when you are sick
- Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when you cough or sneeze
- Cough or sneeze into your upper sleeve, not your hand
- Put used tissues in the waste basket

Issue 22 November 2018



Elois Womack 11/01
Willie Barnett 11/02
Frances Thornton 11/11
Carol Purvis 11/13

November Right of the Month: Medicare and Medicaid/Grievances

Along with their rights, every resident also has some important responsibilities. Residents have the responsibility to respect, property, and privacy of others, keep our staff advised in matter of scheduling, assist in safeguarding your personal things, pay on time for all items and services you are responsible for, stay active in making your own choices, treat others with respect and courtesy and let us know if you have a question or concerns.

CHAPLAIN'S CORNER

1 Thessalonians 5:18 says
"In everything give thanks; for this
is the will of God in Christ Jesus for
you." We are entering into one of
my favorite seasons of the year,
Thanksgiving. It is one thing to give
thanks when things are going well,
but Praise God, we can thank him in
the tougher times of life too.



Bro. Tal

Employee of the Month Shay Waggoner



Spouse: Adam Waggoner

Children: Si & Sydney- our fur babies

Hobbies: riding four wheelers, shopping and reading

Church: Mt. Olive Baptist Church **Department:** Nursing, 9 months

I love my job because: Coming to work is like coming to my second home. I absolutely love my co-workers and residents as if they were family. I couldn't ask for a better work

environment.

Activities

Residents enjoyed pumpkin carving and cookie





decorating during our October festivities.

*If you or your church group are interested in leading an activity, please contact Diane Purvis, Activities Director. 601-732-6361

Like us on Facebook and visit our website, msccofmorton.net for additional info and current calendar of events!